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Watts Remy

From: Ann Huntington <annhun18@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 6:43 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Aerial Spraying 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Our concerns and protests about aerial spraying in the coast range have fallen on the deaf ears of the Lane County 
Commissioners.  Please stop aerial spraying in our state. It should not continue in any form. It is toxic and is polluting our 
environment and watersheds. Notification is essential but is not an acceptable alternative to stopping the poisoning our 
resources.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


